
 
 

 

  19th December 2024 
 
 
 
Object: Rail services interruption over Genoa PSA GP (VTE)  
 
 
 
 
Dear Customer 
 
 
we regret to inform you that due to civil works planned on relevant rail junctions,  
 
rail operations from / to Genoa PSA GP Terminal (VTE) will be suspended as following: 
 
 
- From Thursday 02/01 00.00 hrs. to Tuesday 07/01 04.00 hrs. 

 
- From Saturday 11/01 00.00 hrs. to Sunday 12/01 24.00 hrs. 
 
 
Due to the stoppage of rail operations, we expect some delays in the transfers from/to inland 

terminals. We kindly request your cooperation and understanding during the rail limitation.   

 

If you have any specific concerns or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to 

contact our dedicated customer service team at italy@service.hlag.com. 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Kind regards 

Hapag-Lloyd (Italy) 

 


